
 

 

August 28, 2017 

 Rifat Hussain 

Chair of London Diversity, Inclusion and Anti-Oppression Advisory Committee (DIAAC) 

Corporation of the City of London 

London, Ontario 

  

Dear Rifat, 

It is with great regret that I am submitting my resignation as a member of the London Diversity, 
Inclusion and Anti-Oppression Advisory Committee (DIAAC) effective immediately. 

Unfortunately, my work, university and family commitments have become such that I cannot 
continue to volunteer the time necessary to do my job on DIAAC with the thoroughness I would 
like.  

I want to thank you and The City of London for giving me the opportunity to participate in this 
important Committee. I would also like to express my interest in continuing to support DIAAC 
events and efforts. Please feel free to contact me at any time. 

 

Best wishes to you and the other members going forward. 

 Regards,  

  

Lina Hernandez 

  

 

 


